
 

 

 

Filed via Web Portal 

 

June 18, 2021  

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503  

Re: RCW 80.28.380 – Required Establishment of Acquisition Target and Conservation 
Potential Assessment 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.380, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits for approval by the 
Commission the attached natural gas conservation potential assessment prepared for PSE by an 
independent third party (Cadmus). This conservation potential assessment supports an 
acquisition target that will result in the acquisition of all natural gas resources identified as 
available and cost-effective. Also note, this conservation potential assessment was also submitted 
as part of PSE’s 2021 Integrated Resource Plan for Natural Gas in Docket UG-200305.      
 
If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact 
Chris Schaefer at 425-456-2932 or chris.schaefer@pse.com.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 
Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W / Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment:  Cadmus Conservation Potential Assessment  
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